
 

 

24 November 2017 

 

Consultation on application for amendment to Water Services 
Licence WL31 

SOUTH WEST IRRIGATION MANAGEMENT CO-OPERATIVE LIMITED (TRADING AS 
HARVEY WATER) 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is seeking public comment on a proposal by the South 
West Irrigation Management Co-operative Limited (trading as Harvey Water) to extend the northern 
boundary of operating area plan OWR-OA-178/3 (E) for water services licence WL31. 

The licence amendment application can be found on the ERA website. 

The ERA invites interested parties to make public submissions on the licence amendment 
application by 16:00 (WST) on 16 December 2017. 

Please send submissions to the ERA marked for the attention of the Assistant Director Utility 
Services Regulation: 

 Postal address: PO Box 8469, PERTH BC WA 6849 

 Office address: Level 4, Albert Facey House, 469 Wellington Street, PERTH WA 6000 

 Email address:  publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au    

 

 

  

For further information contact:  
 
Media Enquiries 

Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/18454/2/20171124.D181402%20-%20Harvey%20Water%20-%20Licence%20amendment%20application%20(WL031).pdf
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